
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: DLA/756.JCP 

14 December 2022 

 

Dear Families 

 
I am pleased to be able to inform you that we have secured 20 places for the Community Schools GCSE Math Grade 
Booster sessions, and that your son/daughter has been selected to benefit from this excellent opportunity. Your 
son/daughter has been chosen by the English Faculty to support them in pushing towards their target grade.  
 
The sessions will provide: 

• Individual support for each student 

• Tuition in the key concepts and topics required for success 

• Advice on revision techniques 

• Advice on exam techniques 

• Revision materials 
 
The sessions will take place in the studio at Mid Suffolk Leisure Centre and will run for 10 school weeks from the 
w/b 16th January  
 
This opportunity is fully funded by the school. 
 
In order to ensure that the tuition is focused on the needs of each student, we will provide Community Schools with 
information about your son/daughter’s strengths in Math’s, together with areas that require development. 
 
To allow us to set up the program we need to pass your contact details onto the community school.  
 
If you would like further details on Community Schools, please feel free to contact Claire Meadow-Smith (Founder 
and Principle) either via email: claire@thecommunityschools.co.uk or phone:  
0774 703 7441. Claire will be in contact with you prior to the start date in January.  
 
Regards 
 

Tom West 
 
Mr West 
Raising Standards Lead 
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